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April 24: What Philately Can Offer HistoriansApril 24: What Philately Can Offer HistoriansApril 24: What Philately Can Offer Historians   
Richard Sola will speak about the connections between history and philately and how historians can learn from it.. 

 7:00 meeting (come early to socialize!) 

 Silent and live stamp auctions 

 Goodies provided by Marilyn Miller 

May 8 Board Meeting & Stamp Mixtures 
 6:30 Board meeting 

 7:00 Stamp mixture meeting 

Purchase stamps from worldwide collections that the club purchased in the past year. Many of the stamps are in 

Scott International albums and there are also many covers. Good deals abound! There will also be a new mixture 

every month.  

Welcome to Anhthu T Tran! 

Anhthu is a new member who collects the stamps of South Vietnam. Welcome to the club! 

Weekend in Wallace 

May 5, 2018 at the Wallace Inn (I-90 exit 61) 
Joint meeting with the Garden City Stamp Club 

 of Missoula, MT 
Speakers from both clubs will give programs and there will also  

be live  and silent auctions. The  cost is $23.50 with  

dinner or $6.50 without dinner. 

Sign up at this meeting or call J Palmer at 710-3553.   
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Club Auction Lots for the April 24 Meeting: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Auctions 
In addition to being a good source of material for our collections, club auctions are a good way to earn some money 

from selling duplicates. Just a reminder that it is important to fully describe auction lots.  Include catalogue numbers, 

the catalogue value, and set a fair opening bid based on what you would pay.  If you would not buy it for your price, 

then who will?   

2018 Officers 

President            J Palmer   

Vice President          Jeff Wills 

Secretary                   Bill Ailes 

Treasurer                  Ken Rehfeld 

Director                     Kevin Dixon 

Director                     Milt Maas 

Director                     Chuck Jones 
 


